
Welcome to

A new Choice Based 
Lettings scheme will 
be launched soon. 
Making it easier for 
you to apply for 
housing and access 
your application for 
updates and 
information about 
your housing needs.

          will replace our 
existing Broxtowe Homesearch 
system in June.

The new customer portal will give you 
24/7 access to your application, as well 
as a chat function which allows you to 
communicate with us in a quicker and 
more efficient way.

For those of you who currently have a 
Homesearch Application, you are 
invited to re-apply on the new system, and to do that, 
you will need to know your current housing registration 
reference number, so that we can match you with your 
current application. You will be able to do this from 
Tuesday 28 May 2024.

The new Homechoice portal is available for you to submit your 
application from Tuesday 28 May. The link to apply can easily 
be found on our website – just visit  
www.broxtowe.gov.uk/for-you/housing/find-a-home-garage/

find-a-home

Existing Homesearch users will 
need to register with Homechoice 

however Homesearch will 
remain active for customers to 
bid for properties until mid - 
June. Please ensure you have 

log on details for both portals to 
enable you to bid for properties.

Please see our website for    
        regular updates.

BROXTOWE

BROXTOWE

DROP IN SESSIONS
Drop-In sessions will be available if 

you are unable to upload your 
documents or you need some 

assistance with your application:

Hopkins Court
Albert Street, Eastwood, NG16 3AZ

Wednesday 29 May
Wednesday 5, 12, 19 and 26 June

10am to 12:30pm

Council Offices
Foster Avenue, Beeston, NG9 1AB

Friday 31 May
Friday 7, 14, 21and 28 June

10am to 12:30pm

FOR MOREINFORMATION
SCAN MEUSING THE CAMERA ONYOUR SMART PHONE

www.broxtowe.gov.uk


